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Perception vs. Reality

The law of the land is clear that you must have a separation of church and state,” said one 
Florida county school board member in a recent interview with Boca Raton News. “Any 
religion should be practiced in homes or places of worship, not in public schools.”

With FCA so widely accepted on high school and middle school campuses, why would a 
school official, or any other American, feel this way? Perhaps personal opinion and perception 
do not always reflect reality...
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